
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2022 COVID-19 Update # 9 and Notification # 6 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As Term 1 concludes, I would like to thank you for your continued diligence regarding the safety and 
wellbeing of our community. We have been overwhelmed by your support as we have managed the 
‘COVID space’ and are looking forward to the changes that will come in Term 2.  
 
Parent Teacher interviews, which had been postponed, are now back on the calendar for Wednesday 4 
and Thursday 5 May. Times and booking information will be made available at the beginning of Term 2. 
We will also be able to conduct our Term 2 P&F meeting in person and welcome parents back onto our 
volunteer rosters. A slightly modified version of the Interhouse Cross Country is planned for Friday 6 May. 
 
 Please see below for the current positive Covid-19 cases at the College.  
 

 New Cases 
reported 
 1-8 April 

Total active cases 
 

Year 7 11 14 
Year 8 2 2 
Year 9 6 6 
Year 10 4 4 
Year 11 4 4 
Year 12 2 2 

Staff 3 3 
 
 

COVID positive cases are exempt from being close contacts for 12 weeks. If your child is positive for 
COVID during the holiday break, please forward any WA Health notifications you receive to our COVID 
hotline 0473186982.  This will assist us if contact tracing remains a school responsibility in Term 2. 
 
If your child is spending time with other Kennedy students in the break, please ensure that you/your child 
have the correct current contact details. Parents/students will be responsible for following up close contacts 
during the break. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and I pray that you will have a safe break as we reflect on the death 
and resurrection of our Saviour, Jesus Christ.  
 
 

 
Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
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